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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Geotechnical Investigation - The Shelf Road 

Following damage to The Shelf Road caused by the heavy rain events earlier in 2022, Council has 

scheduled further geotechnical investigations to better understand existing ground conditions, which 

includes drilling boreholes in the roadway, which will provide additional information which will be used 

to determine the best options for fixing the current damage. 

WHEN WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Geotechnical investigations are expected to commence in mid-October and are expected to take 

10 working days to complete, weather conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between 

7.00 am and 5.00pm Monday to Friday. 

WHERE WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Geotechnical investigations will be carried out along The Shelf Road between Jack Bartle Park and 

Shelf Energex Project, Tamborine Mountain.  

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

Geotechnical investigation plant, equipment and personnel will be active in the area during the works, 

with noise and vibration to be experienced during this time at the site.  

The Shelf Road will remain open under traffic control during these works, however there will be 

changed traffic conditions, such as temporary lane closures, with some potential minor delays. 

Motorists and pedestrians are requested to observe traffic advisory signage and directions from onsite  

traffic controllers. 

Every effort will be made to minimise the impact to the public. 

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to local residents, pedestrians, and 

motorists while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding are appreciated. 

QUESTIONS? 

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council by calling (07) 5540 5111 or by 

email to mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Geotechnical Investigation on The Shelf Road". 

Assistance will be provided through the jointly funded Commonwealth-State Disaster Recovery 

Funding Arrangements (DRFA). 
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MAP 

 

Image: Indicative map showing location of geotechnical investigation works. 
 
 
 


